
 

NZX and media announcement 14 November 2016 

 

EARTHQUAKE UPDATE 

 

Property for Industry Limited (PFI) advises that following initial inspections no major damage has been reported at 

its properties located in Wellington and Christchurch as a result of last night’s earthquake and the subsequent 

aftershocks. 

 

Structural engineers have been engaged to carry out further inspections across the properties. 

 

PFI owns five properties in Wellington and three properties in Christchurch which in aggregate comprise 

approximately 7.9% of the portfolio. 

 

Contact 

For further information please contact: 

 

Simon Woodhams 

General Manager 

Phone: +64 9 303 9652 

Email: woodhams@propertyforindustry.co.nz 

 

About PFI 

PFI is New Zealand's only listed company specialising in industrial property. PFI's portfolio of 84 industrial properties 

in Auckland, Hamilton, Mount Maunganui, Wellington and Christchurch, is leased to 142 tenants. 
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